
                                                                                                                                                                                                 
   Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry 3002 w IL Rt 120 the first Wednesday of every month      
7:30pm - 9:00pm. April - December.

 

Please send fish pictures and stories to william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com 

The Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers
Would like to welcome all Spoonpluggers old and new back to the VFW 

in McHenry on April 2, 2014 to kick off the clubs 20th season of 
Spoonplugging, education and fun 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

             
             
             Please bring a friend don’t forget to buy your raffle tickets
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Maureen Halleran shows off her Spoonplug 
earrings she won in the Christmas raffel
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As a Northern Illinois Spoonplugger. I am proud to 
walk in the footsteps of these great Spoonpluggers.  

These are three good reasons for ensuring the future 
of our great Spoonplugging club in McHenry, Illinois.

Terry O’Mally    Buck Perry    Vic Saunders
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